

September

Grade 0: September in Review

Introduction...

We began the school year creating our own yearbooks and making our own pirate portraits - argh matey!

In English Language,

We began learning letters of the alphabet and their corresponding sounds while starting our own alphabet craft book! We also learned our first word family: -op!

In Mathematics,

We began writing and spelling numbers as well as working on our subitizing skills! We played math games like "clothespin correspondence" and "playdoh ten frames" to practice visualizing sets of items.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!







In Social Studies,

We learned names of family members, like "aunts" "uncles" and 'cousins," playing a game of "spin the wheel!" We drew portraits of our own families too.

In Science,

We learned about weather patterns and had an introduction to reading thermometers. We sang the song "Check out the Weather" which helped us also learn how to spell common patterns like "sunny," "rainy," and "cloudy." We made weather journals and played weather literacy games!

In Art,

We learned about different types of lines: zig zag, straight, wavy, curly and more! We listened to jazz music and drew what we thought the music would look like using the lines we learned. We also did optical illusion art with lines - wow!

Happy September! Mrs. Kelly

IMPORTANT DATES:

October 2nd - Empathy Day

October 31st - Halloween